November 29, 2021

The Pleasant View Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Thursday, December 9, 2021, at the City Office, beginning at 6:00 P.M. to discuss and recommend a decision to City Council for the creation of a new Agriculture Zone (A-4) intended for agricultural use only. 

A public hearing will also be held to rezone the parcel located at approximately 2550 North 810 West from General Commercial (C-2) to Agricultural (A-4). 

The City encourages if anyone has any comments, questions, or concerns please contact the City offices at 801-782-8529 or send an email to amabey@pleasantview.city.com.

